
Summary of Meeting held April 7, 2022

Special welcome to our new Director of Finance, Alice Stewart, who joined the first of many
Board of Trustee meetings!

A Good Friday evening service will be offered on April 15th.

The Trans Festival held last week was a huge success and very well attended.

Small group ministries are looking for hosts.

Kitchen Committee:  The kitchen project is moving forward.  The recommendation to bid in
pieces and use independent contractors for items that can be handled include the grease
intercept, asbestos removal, and floor finish.  A general contractor would be necessary to
coordinate the electrical and plumbing portions.  Removal of the defunct dishwasher will begin
in the near future.  The cabinets, stove, refrigerators and other items will be available to
members via a silent auction on Saturday, April 30th at the Food Fair event.  Closure of the
kitchen is scheduled for May 23.

Governance Committee:  The forums were successful in gathering information, however the
Committee will hold additional formats to expand the responses.  A report will be provided to the
Board at the May meeting.

ADA improvements continue to be made.  An assisted door opener will be installed on the east
door.  Addressing the sound issues in Griffin Hall is also being explored.

Mark your calendars:  Fabulously Fun Food Fair is scheduled for Saturday, April 30, at 5:00 p.m.


